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September 28, 1993

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 2088
Ssanta Fe N.M. 87504

Attn: Mr. David Catanach
Engineer, New Mexico 0il Conservation Division

Re: PRESSURE INCREASE ON INJECTION WELL
Rhodes B Federal NCT-1 No. 6
Unit I, Section 27
T-26-S, R-37-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear David:

Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. requests an increase in the
maximum allowable pressure on the above well from 660 psig to 1740
psig. A step rate injection test was ran on the well. Results of
the test are attached.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me
at 397-0424. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours very truly,

| ak_ de Grngas—

Darlene de Aragao
Production Engineer
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cc: Jerry Sexton/NMOCD/Hobbs



